Thank you for all the hard work that went into the draft EA and appreciate the opportunity to comment. In general, I support Alternative 2 as it addresses many concerns brought up by local recreationalists during the scoping period. 
I do however feel mountain goat data is minimal. Before any expansion is allowed, I really would like to see more studies to better understand winter habitat use and goat kidding areas. There are goat avoidance zones defined in the alternatives. How will this be enforced? I have no faith in relying on self-policing and good will. I have experience in this industry, there is extreme pressure to satisfy high paying clients. It would be prudent to have some kind of GPS tracking on all helicopters as a stipulation of their permit.
In regards to flight paths, it would be respectful to avoid winter recreation use areas (Eyak Lake, Sheridan Lake, Power Creek) and any residential areas. We do have helicopter traffic in the vicinity of the Cordova airport but a few flights here and there is not comparable to heli-skiing operations who can have over 20 flights a day shuttling skiers to and from the zone. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment,
Kirsti Jurica
Cordova Resident
